
 

April 23, 2020 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope you and your families are doing well as we continue to navigate these unfamiliar 

times.  Your patience and understanding in supporting your children as they transition to 

remote learning is greatly appreciated.  We applaud your efforts and encourage you to 

continue to reach out to teachers and administration with any questions you may have.   

 

Our staff miss seeing our students and families in person. However we look forward to working 

and interacting with your children daily via various modes of technology.      

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Marrocco 

 


